
 

March 20, 2025 

 
 
 

 

260 – 200 Granville Street 
Vancouver, BC  V6C 1S4 

T 604 687 0549 
F 604 687 2696 
www.jfklaw.ca  

Kaelan Unrau 
(he/him/his) 
Associate 
C 778 350 5155 
E kunrau@jfklaw.ca  

 
Via Email  

 
File No. 1622-004 

  
Canadian Human Rights Tribunal 
240 Sparks Street, 6th floor West 
Ottawa, ON K1A 1J4 
 

Dear Registry Office, 
 
Re: FNCFCS et al v Attorney General of Canada, Tribunal File: T1340/7008 

Further to our earlier letter of today’s date (enclosed), it has since been brought to our 
attention that the Case Management Conference scheduled for Friday, March 21, 2025, 
at 3:00 PM EST, is set to address the schedule on the approval motion for the Ontario 
Final Agreement between Chiefs of Ontario, Nishnawbe Aski Nation, and Canada. We 
regret that oversight. 

We nonetheless confirm that it remains our wish to: 

• advise the Tribunal that the Federation of Sovereign Indigenous Nations intends 
to file its own Notice of Motion for Interested Party Status; and 

• respectfully seek the Tribunal’s permission to submit the Federation of Sovereign 
Indigenous Nations’ motion materials by April 14, 2025. 

We respectfully request that this letter be brought to the Tribunal’s attention in advance 
of tomorrow’s CMC. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at kunrau@jfklaw.ca if you have any 
questions. 
 

Yours truly, 

JFK Law LLP 

Per:   

Kaelan Unrau 
Associate 
KJU/cp 

http://www.jfklaw.ca/
mailto:kunrau@jfklaw.ca
mailto:kunrau@jfklaw.ca

		2025-03-20T12:58:14-0700
	Kaelan Unrau




